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               Tuesday 16th January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: School Choir ‘Young Voices 2023’  

 

Further to the school choir ‘Young Voices’ that your child has been selected to attend on 

Wednesday 31st January 2024, please see important information regarding the event 

below. 

 

We have acquired a limited amount of tickets for the Young Voices event at the O2 

arena on Wednesday 31st January 2024. 

 

As the tickets are £35 pounds each, we would like to subsidise our families and we will be 

offering tickets for £15 pounds for each ticket. There are only limited tickets available and 

this is based on a 1st come 1st serve basis. 

 

Please can you pay your £15 in cash to the School Office. Once we have received your 

£15 your ticket will be available on the O2 venue app, which you need to download 

onto your mobiles and this will gain you entry into the venue itself.  

 

Please let the office know if you would like a ticket by Wednesday morning at the latest. 

 

Children will eat their lunch at school before they travel to the 02 area. We leave school 

at 12:30/45 and travel by bus to the O2 arena for 13:30 registration. The choir will be 

accompanied by Mr Charleson and 2 other teachers. The performance will take place 

at 6pm and finish by 9pm. Children must be collected by an adult at 9:45pm by the Tesco 

Express on the arena site. 

 

A packed lunch will be provided by the school for the evening and if anyone wishes to 

provide their child with their own or snacks/drinks, you are very welcome to do so. 

 

Opportunities are designed to educate, inspire, build confidence and develop skills in 

teamwork and leadership, all whilst championing inclusivity and understanding. The choir 

will be representing the school at other different internal events, such as our arts fair as 

well as external events throughout the year. These will provide further opportunities for 

your child to take pride in their work and showcase their talent. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Luke Charleson 

Music Specialist 

Woodhill Primary School 


